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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETTNG L8 Augqst 2001

The Annual General Meeting has been set

down for 4pm on Saturday 18 August
2001. It willbe helciat i-louse No 3, Pe-
ter McAulay Centre, Berrimah. It is be-

ing held just prior to the Retired Police As-

sociation of the Northern Territory's AGM
and they have invited our members to stay
on to hear their Guest Speaker, Mr Phil
Carson, Surgeon who is going to talk on
Bowel, Prostate and Breast Cancer. Every-
one is asked to bring along their own items
to take part in a BBQ as well.

All positions on the Committee will be-
conre vacant and we wish to advise that the
following positions wiil need to be filled:

Presiderrt l

Vice President/Public Officer;
Secretary;
Treasurer: and
4 Committee memlters

We look fcrward to having people fillthese
positions.

It is also pronosed that a new position will
be created on the Committee, being that of
"Curator" of the Museum. This will require
a change in the Constitution to enable this
to go ahead.

The Annual Fees are also set at the AGM
and at this stage it is anticipated that the
2001/02 membership fees vrill remain as

they are (at $i0) but it will be suggested

that the fees for the 2002/03 year will be

increased to $15.00.

According to the Constitution:

"Tl're quorurrr for a general meeting
si,oil be 8 inembcrs present, or one
sixth of the total number of members.
whichever is the lesser."

Your attendance will €nsure the contin-
ued success of this Society.

The Last Flanging
,:i, -

"The Last Flanging", our second pu'o-

lic exhibition is currently on display in
the Infirmary at the Fannie Bay Gaol
Mrrse'rm This exhibition was pro-
duced in conjunction with the Museum
anc Art Gallery of the NorthernTerri-
tory, for which we are very grateful.

This display will remain as a semi-
permanent display at the Gaol for an
indefinite period at this time.

The Exhibition is wellworth a visit.
Any comrnent or feedbacl< will be
greatly appreciated.

(Cont'd. Page 2)



THE LAST HANGING

(Cont cl.)

This Exhibition is also cr-rrrently being pre-

pared to enable it to become a "travelling ex-

hibition" so tl-rat it can t--e toured thrr:ughout
the Territory.

It is anticipated that this will be ready by later

in Jr-rly for a launch prior to the departure of
tlre 

-l-ravelling 
display.
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POLICING THE TABLELANDS

The "Policing tJre Tablelands" clisplay
has been touring the Territory over
the past months and has now com-
pleted its visits to both Katl-rerine and
Alice Springs.

I travelled to Alice Springs in April to
set up the display to coincide with
Heritage Weeh. We were fortunate in
being able to set up the display in the
Old Hartley Street School where a
large volurne of tourists regularly
visit. Thank you to the National
Tru-dt in Atite Springs for their assis-

tance irr this eiitleavour

Since that time the rnaterial was re-
turned to Darwin u,here it was util-
ised, once again, in the NTsafe ExPo

at the Peter McAulav Centre.

Tire exhibition is now in Borroloola
rvhere it will rernain for most of the
dry season.

Being our first "travelling display" we

have been lbrtunate in that the pres-

entation of the material has been very

successfui and has remained in good

condition considering the travelling
that it has done to date.

"The Last Hangiug" travelling exhibi-
tion will be mounted differently,
thereby providing us with a better
l<nowleclge of how best to presettt our
displays.

Any comments or suggestions in rela-
tion to displays etc would be greatly
appreciated.

The Cornmittee is seeking ideas for
future displays, vour thoughts would i

be appreciated on this topic as well.,,ii
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DARWTN SHOW 2OO1 DTSPLAY

Our Society has had discussions wiilr
tl-re Nortl-rern T'erritory police in rela_
tion to the possibility of utilising sorne
of'their display space at ilris years
f]arwin Show.

We have received approval and are
rrow '"vorking on the displa.y.

John Rowe is the main force behind
this exhibit and is interestecl in hear-
ing frorn members who are able to
provicle an hour or rwo ciuring tire
sholv to "nlan the stand,,. Unfortu_
nately we are unable to obtain any
"free-passes" and members who can
assist will need to pay their own way
into the Sl-row.

,.FTNGERPRTNTTNG
THE TERRTTORY"

'fhis forunl was held. once again, in
lhc Theatrette of the police College.
Unibrtunately, it was not well at_
(enrlecl even though the topic was
ltlost interesting.

Denzil McManus provided an incite
into the beginrrir=rgs cf il-re pinger_
print Bureau of the Northern Terri_
torv Police. This was followed by a
most interesting segment by Ser_
geant John Moloney, the current
OIC of'Fir-rgerprints ir-r relation to
current trends and technology.

The next lbrunt will be helcl in con_
junction with the Annual General

If anyone is able to assist with setting
up the display on the Thursday morn_
ing, it would also be appreciatecl.

At this stage we are utilising the fi_
breglass horse complete with pack
saddles etc, another couple ofsaddles
and a couple of shop dummies com-
plete with uniforms over the years.

This will be supplemented by a photo-
graphic display of police stations over
the years.

Please contact Janell on Bg22 BBT4 if
you can assist John in this pro.ject.

Meeting and alil-rough not police
history related, shoulcl be an inLer_
esting topic for most members h
listen to - Mr phil Car,son. surgeon
will be speaking on Bowel, prostate
and Breast Cancers.

Furl-her Pr-rblic Forums will be helcl
after the AGM - you will be aclvisecl
once details are known.
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Northern Territory Police Museum &

Historical Society lnc

PO Box 39764

WINNELLIE NT O82I

Phone: 0B 89223374
Fax: 08 8922 3374

Enrail: secretary@rpantinc.asn.au

SPECIAL THANKS

i,r/e woul-d li-ke to record our Spe-
cial Thanks to the Officers Corp
of the Northern Territory Poli-ce
for t-heir continued support of
cur Association.

'lhis group has recently donated
$3000 towards the purchase of a
new comput,er which includes a cd
bu::ner, scanner and print.er.

VOLUNTEERS

A dedicated group of volunteers have com-
menced work on cataloging and sorting our
collection. A half day training seminar con-

ducted by the Museum and Art Gallery of
the Northern Territory is being held in
early July to provide us with some knowl-
edge in relation to cataloguing etc.

We look forward to more people becoming
involved with our Society.

NEW SPONSORS

We would like to welcome aboard some
new sponsors this year:

Peter Cavanagh, Tax Agent

Botanic Gardens Apartments

We thank them for their support and look
forward to a rewarding year with them.

TIO
Your Wirrning Te ntn!

Proudly sponsored by:

Por-rcE CREotr UrtloN
NT Police
Association


